From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 2:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Sterling Bay Annual Holiday Party

Steve – I don’t have an e-vite on this, but last night I attended Sterling Bay’s annual holiday party in my official capacity.  Please let me know if you need more information.  Thanks. 

David L. Reifman

Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

